

THE CONVENTION AND TOURIST COUNCIL OF GREATER KANSAS CITY, INC.

E. L. (LEW) PAVEL Executive Director

1212 Wyandotte

Kansas City, Missouri 64105

816 BAltimore 1-5242

Laturday 4 120 is charter

Aliza Days

June 29, 1967

Mrs. Martha Bushman, Vice-President O.U. Women's Club Ottawa University Ottawa, Kansas

Dear Mrs. Bushman:

We are pleased to hear you and your group will be visiting Kansas City next Spring. The tentative dates for the Ice Capades next April are the 12th through the 21st. You can obtain group rates on groups larger than 20. Last year, the price ranged from \$2.50 to \$4.50. It is not known now if they will be the same again. The ticket office is set up around the middle of February, so you could write them directly at that time to the Municipal Auditorium Box Office, 1310 Wyandotte, Kansas City, Missouri for the information.

Sincerely,

Sharon Long

Information Assistant

SL/s

June 26, 1967

Kansas City Chamber of Commerce 1030 Baltimore Kansas City, Missouri Dear Sir:

The Ottawa University Women's Club is planning a trip to Kansas City some Saturday next March or April. We would like our trip to coincide with the dates the Ice Capades will be appearing and to attend a Saturday evening show as a group.

Would you please advise us of possible dates and of ticket prices for our University group. If you do not have this information, please direct our request to the proper place. We would appreciate an early reply.

Sincerely,

(Mrs.) Martha Bushman Vice-President, O.U. Women's Club

Panel Of American Women 408 Leland Jopeka, Kansas 66607

July 15, 1967

Dear Martha,

This is to confirm our telephone Conversation arranging In the Panel to present a program for the Ottawa University Womene Club on Wed., march 6, 1968 at 8p.m. Since I grew up in Ottawa, Sin looking forward to this particular program! I'll send names and publicity material nearer.

Sinurely,

Nottie Harden (Mrs. Robert C. Harder 2409 W. 19 Th Topelsa, Kauses July -1, 1967

Dear Mrs. Bushman,

your letter came while of was in the hospital and it is only now that it can get to it. I hope it is not too late.

Mrs. Robert Harder, 408 Leland, is the one I would suggest you write to concerning the Powel of american Women. The serves as modulator of one of the groups and was one of the instigators alreidentally phe is the daughter of Dr. Welty, a dentist

I can thuch of no more interesting ar thought providing providing providing

in attown.

June 28, 1967

Mrs. Everett Fetter 2409 West 19 Topeka, Kansas 66604

Dear Mrs. Fetter:

Mrs. Leonard Meyers, President of Ottawa University Women's Club, suggested that I write to you for information about the Panel of American Women. We are most interested in having them present our March program. Could you give us the information we will need to get in touch with them about it.

I was sorry to miss the recent meeting with officers of other women's groups in the area. Mrs. Meyers was so enthusiastic about it and felt that the give-and=take among the different groups resulted in valuable ideas and suggestions. We would be interested in taking part in a similar program another time.

Sincerely,

(Mrs.) Martha Bushman Vice-President, O.U. Women's Club